Minutes 
ENROLLMENTS MANAGEMENT COUNCIL– February 3, 2012

	DATE:
	Friday, February 3, 2012
	
	

	
	
	

	Attending members:
	Melanie Eberhart, Lisa Soly, Michele Watson, Denise Wycherley, Candice Stadler, Robert DeFrancis, Pam Woods, Mike Koon, Janet Fike
	

	 
	  
	

	ITEM
	DISCUSSION
	
	
	

	1. Semester enrollment review
	 Spring semester enrollment was provided for February 2, 2012 and Summer enrollment for February 2, 2012.  Discussion occurred on decreased enrollment for current spring semester.
	
	
	

	2.  Marketing update
	 .                Bob DeFrancis reported to the committee that after several meetings with President Olshinsky, Vice President Riley, division chairs and faculty members, a mid-winter advertising campaign has been created, targeting specific low enrollment programs that require marketing. DeFrancis said those include CIT, Business/Accounting and Paralegal with others that will be cited on the Weirton and New Martinsville campuses. The campaign will kick off March 5 and end on April 27.

                The campaign will include a digital electronic billboard buy for all four boards in the Wheeling-St. Clairsville area and radio buys in Weirton and New Martinsville. Tagline for the promotions will be “You have the potential. We have the programs”, a slight variation on a theme created by faculty member Rita Malek. Malek had provided input on how she believes her programs should be marketed.

                In addition, DeFrancis discussed initial plans for the Fall 2012 marketing campaign which will use two separate 30-second TV spots targeting programs. The Fall schedule of classes and the 2012-13 catalog also are being worked on in February and March.

                Concerning the College Web site, DeFrancis said plans are being made to schedule filming for videos for all College programs which ought to be completed within two or three years.
	
	
	

	3. Admissions update 
	Admissions update on spring 2012 decrease in applicants but consistent percentage of enrolled students versus applicants.
	
	
	

	4. Other EM related areas update (ie, financial aid, etc)
	Discussion occurred on the impact of the increased financial aid standards of progress requirements on both spring headcount (students unable or unwilling to complete the paperwork to return) and on the spring FTE where students were limited to graduation specific courses and increased standards o progress financial aid requirements.  
Discussion also included major curriculum changes for 2012-2013 catalog and discussion will need to continue on its expected impact to enrollment.
	
	
	

	5. Enrollment Projections for Budget Committee
	 Overall enrollment projections from the last meeting were provided as well as enrollment comparison for Fall 2010, Spring 2011, Summer 2011, Fall 2011, Spring 2012 (and Summer 2012 but enrollment is limited at this point of the year and difficult to compare).  Most of the discussion focused on campus specific numbers and campus breakdown.  Mike Koon had specific reduction estimates for Fall 2011 on Weirton campus which will be used to derive all other campus numbers.  Janet will discuss with Larry Tackett and prepare percentage estimates prior to the next meeting.  An additional meeting will be needed to break down numbers by tuition type prior to Fall registration in April 2012.
	
	
	

	6. Other
	No other items to report.
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